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OPZZ and Unions21 Collaboration on the TUDO Project:
The Second Networking Meeting Behind Us!

We are pleased to inform you that the second meeting in
the framework of the OPZZ and Unions21 collaboration on
the TUDO project took place on January 17th, 2025. This
meeting, led by Nick Scott, Director of the Unions21 Centre
for Responsible Union AI and Digital Transformation,
marked an important step in the development of modern
organizational tools and digital solutions aimed at
strengthening the effectiveness of trade unions in
supporting their members.

Nick Scott, a consultant with over twenty years of
experience working with non-profit organizations and
trade unions, shared his expertise on artificial intelligence
(AI) and its applications in the context of union work. His
experience includes collaborating with organizations such
as UNISON, MSF, Greenpeace, and Concern Worldwide,
helping them navigate digital transformations and
implement innovative AI-driven solutions.

The session, titled "Responsible AI Fundamentals", aimed to introduce participants to the fundamental principles
of AI and its relevance to trade union work. Participants gained practical skills in utilizing AI in the daily operations
of their organizations.

1.Basic AI Concepts
 Nick Scott introduced participants to the fundamental concepts of AI, explaining why artificial intelligence is
becoming a key tool in the work of trade unions. Examples were presented on how AI can support organizational
management, increase process efficiency, and influence union activities.

2.Application of AI in Union Work
 Participants had the opportunity to explore case studies showing how AI can impact trade union operations. The
discussion focused on how AI can improve work quality, streamline communication with members, and enhance
organizational processes.

Meeting Overview:
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What’s Next?

The meeting with Nick Scott was another step toward implementing modern digital tools in the work of
trade unions. Thanks to this, the TUDO project is gaining momentum, providing participants with practical
tools that can be applied in their daily activities. However, this is just the beginning – we have more
meetings ahead, filled with inspiring discussions and practical workshops.

We would like to thank all participants for their active engagement in this important process. We look
forward to the continued development of the project and upcoming meetings that will deepen our
knowledge and skills in digitalization and the use of AI in trade union work.

Stay with us to follow the next steps of the TUDO project!

3.Generative AI – Tools for Enhancing Productivity
 In the practical part of the meeting, participants learned how to use prompting techniques with generative AI
assistants to enhance productivity in their work. Nick shared tools that can be useful in everyday tasks related to
organizing and managing resources.

4.Ethical and Responsible Use of AI
 A key point of discussion was the responsible use of AI technologies. Participants were guided on how to evaluate
AI tools and implement them in an ethical manner, keeping in mind the values of trade unions and the well-being
of their members.


